
NO on HB 4167 
  
I am writing this letter to encourage you to vote NO on HB4167.  
  
I do not believe this bill will benefit OUR State. The so called benefits, many of which are in dispute and do not 

justify the penalties and costs imposed by these Bills. The people of the State can't afford any more tax burdens that 

have been given to us by the State of Oregon. Our housing is already in crisis with higher rents, increased cost to 

purchasing homes, high fuel costs compare to other cities, and the utilities will be given free rein to pass the ir costs 

onto us, the consumers.  
  
Not to mention if this goes thru, we, as the public have NO public transparency as to who is purchasing and selling 

credits. Oregon already has a transparency problem. As a voter yourself, I would think that this bothers  you. Don't 

you like to know where your money is going and to be able to hold people accountable?  
  
People in our State, have worked hard to have a business here and employ many people to feed their families. This 

is a bad bill that we the consumers will end up paying for. It would be a shame for those people that you promote to 

do business in our county shut down.  
  
The short session was intended to fix mistakes of bills from the previous session, not introduce a major bill that 

would have a ginormous impact of Oregon trickling down to our County.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
Lisa Miller 
Clatsop County Resident 

 


